
 

TIME TO PREPARE FOR 2025! 

OUR SQUADRON NEEDS YOUR HELP TO CONTINUE OUR 
MISSION OF “SONS SERVING VETERANS” 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL STARTS NOW! 

CONTACT THE SQUADRON 1ST 
VICE COMMANDER FOR YOUR 

2025 MEMBERSHIP CARD 
 

ALL SQUADRON MEMBERS MUST RENEW PRIOR TO DECEMBER 31ST TO 
REMAIN IN GOOD STANDING AND RETAIN CANTEEN PRIVILEGES  

 


